
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

REQUEST 17090 RESPONSE 

 
I would be grateful if you would provide details of 
any NR&SWA Streetworks opening notices for 
works at 3 Cambourne Drive Hindley Green 
Hindley Wigan Greater Manchester WN2 4TU. 
 
As the damage was not service-affecting, it may 
have been caused some years prior to discovery 
on 19/01/2024 so I would be grateful if you would 
check your records as far back as possible please. 

 
Please see accompanying Excel 
spreadsheet which includes the 
information requested. 

 


